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Your Parish Council met on Tuesday 23rd April 2024 

The following items were discussed: 

 

• Tania has completed her mandatory sexual abuse training in 
Auckland. This was a tough time but good learning. 

• Chris thanked everyone for their support and help during the 
funeral of Anne Stoddart. 

• We are grateful to Beverley Robinson for her generous legacy 
of $10,000. 

• Organists are finding suitable tunes when the hymns are 
unknown to the congregation. Tania reminded us all that we 
do not need to be perfect and to be kind and adaptable. 

• Some choir chairs will be moved for communion to make 
access easier. 

• Concerns over the lack of volunteers for shared lunches. 
Other roster duties are now filled. 

• Chairs have been steam cleaned by Cam and his grandson 
Jade. 

• Approval has been received from the Methodist Church 
Property Committee. The Property Committee has been 
through the Miller Street property to view. New updated 
quotes are underway. 

• New brochures for Health and Safety and Hire information 
are in the process of being organised, and trial evacuations 
are planned with hiring groups. Room limit signs are to be 
put on the wall. 


